THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 12, 1968

LETTER TO THE EDITOR

8-30-68

Dear Mr. Jones,

No words can express how grateful I am to have your books, and I thank you so much, for your kindness in forwarding them to me, I will send you the \$8 dollars as soon as possible—this is one of those months when every bill comes in with a final demand.

Needless to say, I swallowed your books in one gulp — then re-read them later. They confirm what Mark Lane, Joachim Joesten, Edward J. Epstein and the many others have said and believe as I do. One can only believe there is a vast and complex conspiracy in the hierarchy in the U. S. A. And the mind boggles at the implications.

May I ask you to let me know when 'Forgive My Grief' Vol. 3 is available?

> Yours very sincerely, Hazel Baker

Sunday guests in the home of Mrs. Frank Blake were Mr. and Mrs. F. C. Naylor of Dallas.

Mrs. Los Wootten and Mrs. M. T. Coffman of Annona are visiting this week in the home of Mr. and Mrs. Penn Jones Jr.

Mr. and Mrs. Penn Jones III visited with relatives in Annona last week.

Coupe is a French word for an ice cream sundae. Try Pear Coupe with fresh pears: Lean a pared, cored fresh pear half against a scoop of vanilla ice cream and drizzle both with caramel sauce, suggests Frances Reasonover, Extension nutritionist at Texas A&M University.